
  
 March 31, 2022 

 

 

  

Critical Notice:   Yes    
Notice Type: Pipeline Conditions / Curtailment Mode:  Critical                   
Affected Locations:  System Wide     
Subject:   Unplanned Outage – Holbrook C/S (Update # 3)   

 

Cameron Interstate Pipeline (CIP) provided notice of an unplanned outage at its Holbrook Compressor 

Station due to mechanical failure (notice ID# 227).  

CIP continues to experience compression issues related to the outage, and as a result, capacity through 

the Holbrook Station is reduced to 1,380,730 Dth/d  - effective immediately.  

Further reductions may become necessary with short or no notice for the duration of the unplanned 

outage. Based on vendor schedules and best available data, repairs are estimated to be complete on or 

before 4/3/2022. This estimate is subject to change as new information becomes available. 

Updates will be provided via informational postings to Pipeline’s EBB: CIP Informational Postings 

Please contact a scheduling representative if you have any questions. 

 

Team: FrontOffice@SempraGlobal.com 
 

 
Day (M-F) Evening (M-F) Weekend Secondary 

Name: Eric Perez Shawnna Sallee Katherine Silva Guy Ross 

Office: 281.423.2704   281.423.2715 

Mobile: 832.835.7726 832.819.7292 832.492.3433 832.415.6407 

Email: EPerez@SempraGlobal.com SSallee@SempraGlobal.com KSilva@SempraGlobal.com GuyRoss@SempraGlobal.com 

ICE Chat: eperez7 ssallee ksilva2 gross5 
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